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I strongly oppose the TOD Program. There was zero consultation, there is no disclosure by the 
Government on the impacts on traffic, tree canopy, heritage. from what I can read about it, it is 
clearly a very bad "one size fits all" program that needs a lot more work and consultation to answer 
the numerous issues that will adversely impact what we love about Sydney. 


